
Zoom with President Wubah! 
 
As part of President Wubah’s listening tour, he is scheduling 30-minute 
listening sessions with students.  This is an opportunity to speak directly to 
the President via Zoom regarding campus issues.   
 
There are currently ten slots available.  To schedule yours, please contact 
Madelyn Matias, Administrative Assistant in the Office of the President, at 
madelyn.matias@millersville.edu.  Once your meeting is scheduled, Ms. 
Matias will share a Zoom link with you (you must log in using your 
Millersville email and links will not be sharable with others). 
 
President Wubah looks forward to speaking with you! 
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